
                

 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
 

 

 
 

 
PLEASE NOTE: DUE TO SUMMER SCHEDULING, THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

FOR PUBLIC HOSPITAL DISTRICT NO. 4, KING COUNTY, HAS 
CANCELLED ITS REGULAR BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING 
SCHEDULED ON: 

 
 
 

Thursday, July 29, 2022 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The next Regular Board of Commissioners meeting is scheduled for August 25, 2022. 
   
   
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE OF THIS NOTICE:  July 21, 2022 
 


